




8.4 Motion to Cancel the Flag Raising Ceremony 

(J. Diemert / K. Sprague) 

Whereas the ceremonial act of displaying Pride flags at City Hall 
signals to the public that the City of Hamilton commits to 
solidarity with Hamilton’s Two Spirit and LGBTQIA+ citizens, but 
is not in and of itself an act of solidarity, and 

Whereas the City of Hamilton has failed to materially 
demonstrate solidarity with Hamilton’s Two Spirit and LGBTQIA+ 
citizens through: 

(a) the continued employment

threaten 
the safety of all marginalized City staff and volunteers 
and citizens whose private information is stored using the 
City’s IT systems (i.e. delegate home addresses, phone 
numbers, and other personal information);

 and 

(b)
on the Hamilton Police Services 

Board, despite calls from the community to revisit the 
decision and appoint a community member from a 
marginalized group; and 

(c) the City’s failure to meet all of the criteria of the 2017
Trans Protocol; and

(d) the selection process for this term of the LGBTQ
Advisory Committee by:

● arbitrarily (and without the approval of City Council)
capping the committee at 9 members (where the
committee’s mandate does not have a membership
limit); and
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● not conducting interviews with applicants; and

● not consulting the previous committee or the wider
Two Spirit and LGBTQIA+ community about the
process; and

● as a result, excluding important voices from formal
participation on this committee.

Therefore, let it be resolved that: 

1. The annual unfurling and raising of flags at Hamilton City
Hall in celebration of Pride month be cancelled in 2019.

2. Any future ceremonial demonstrations of solidarity with
the Two Spirit and LGBTQIA+ community in association
with the City of Hamilton’s LGBTQ Advisory Committee
be contingent upon a satisfactory resolution to the above
noted concerns.

3. Should any event that ceremonially celebrates Pride
Month with the intention of signalling the City of
Hamilton’s solidarity with Two Spirit and LGBTQIA+
citizens occur in 2019, that it will be understood to be
occurring without the support of, and in direct opposition
of, the expressed wishes of the City of Hamilton’s
LGBTQ Advisory Committee.

4. The event be replaced with an open community
discussion at the same time and place as the original
event was scheduled, which is May 31, 2019 from 6:00
PM to 8:00 PM in the City Hall forecourt.
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